
Jacob Veaughn 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Harry Stone 

Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Record s Clerk 
Thursday, February 4, 2021 8:23 AM 
'neon8nnp@aol.com' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: Docket: 20200226-SU 

CORRESPONDENCE 
2/4/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 01911-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200226 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Jacob Veaughn 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 

Tallahassee, Florida 32399 

Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6656 

From: neon8nnp@aol.com <neon8nnp@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 6:48 PM 

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket: 20200226-SU 

From Harry and Karen Stone 
265 Spaniards Rd 

Dear Clerk, 
I am a property owner in Cape Haze FL. I am writing in opposition to the application by 

Environmental Utilities regarding installation of sewers in Cape Haze and the barrier islands. The 
Cape Haze community has very low and seasonal population density and there is no evidence that 
the septic systems here cause pollution. I strongly feel that this work, when it is required 
environmentally, should be done by the county or through a bonded bid process that will protect the 
consumers in this area. Furthermore, surprisingly, it is not clear what the cost would be to each 
household. The cost should be crystal clear based on road frontage and a per foot charge. How can a 
cost of $22,000,000 be estimated without having determined the cost per household? The proposal is 
very concerning for many reasons and I therefore ask you to reject the Environmental Utilities 
application. 

Thank You, 
Harry Stone 
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